
Dear Parents/ Carers

November is the month when we remember all those who have given their lives in the hope
of a better future for us all.

On Wednesday 9th November pupils and families of St Mary’s are invited to the Y6
classroom the from 3:15pm to commemorate all those who have lost their lives in the
pursuit of keeping us safe.

To symbolise our thanks for their sacrifice, you are invited to join us for a poppy making
workshop where you can make and  add your own poppy to our remembrance display.

We look forward to see you,

Yours sincerely

Mrs Ricceri O’Neill

Mrs Sinead Ricceri O’Neill
Deputy Headteacher

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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